Reference: FOI.7197.21

Subject: Transparency data for payments

Date of Request: | 19 October 2021

Requested:

| am looking to find out where Hywel Dda University Health Board publish their Transparency
Data for payments to suppliers on invoices over £500.

Response:

The requirement to publish payments to suppliers over £500 does not apply in Wales.

However, Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that information relating to all
invoices, not only those over £500.00, are published on the UHB'’s website in the UHB’s Annual
Accounts and in the Audit and Risk Assurance Committee papers. For ease of reference, the papers

and reports can be accessed via the attached links:

Annual reports & annual quality statements - Hywel Dda University Health Board (nhs.wales)

Audit and Risk Assurance Committee (ARAC) - Hywel Dda University Health Board (nhs.wales)
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https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/performance-targets/our-performance-areas/annual-reports-annual-quality-statements/
https://hduhb.nhs.wales/about-us/governance-arrangements/board-committees/audit-and-risk-assurance-committee-arac/

